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dream/ng08
Back from the B iennial, it was great to 
hear so many positive comments about 
the dream/'ng08 conference. Derek has 
summed it up well in his Frontline. More 
reports and photos w ill appear in the next 
issue of inCite. I was pleased to catch up 
with many members during the conference, 
but as always there's not always time to see 
everyone. If there's something you would 
like to suggest for future conferences, have a 
good idea or would like to consider getting 
together a committee to bid for a conference, 
then please get in contact with us at events#  
alia.org.au and look at our conference 
resources at http://conferences.alia .org . 
au/conference.resources. Thanks to the 
dream/V)g08 conference committee for their 
great work and hospitality in A lice  — lots of 
wonderful memories for everyone.

Health libraries
I was pleased to launch the 4th Guidelines 
for Australian Health Libraries during 
dream/ng08. The work of M elanie Foti, 
the committee and the group over the past 
couple of years to update this document has 
been significant. If you need recommended 
guidelines on staffing or space in a special 
or health library, then this is one of the 
documents to start with.

FJealth Libraries Australia Group also hosted 
a successful satellite event and the health 
stream of the conference was well attended 
and contained many excellent papers. It 
was also an opportunity for personal and 
professional development, and discussion 
about the future strategic directions for health 
librarianship in Australia.

Visit http ://w w w .a lia .org .au /g roups/hea lth  
n at/ to v iew  the guidelines and papers from 
the satellite event.

More and even more conferences ...

W ith the Biennial over, we have now already 
started to get excited about the 4th ALIA  
New Librarians Symposium to be held at 
C Q  Functions in Melbourne on 5th and 
6th December. There has already been a 
great response to the earlybird registrations 
and the program is finalised. It's going to 
be an excellent event -  as well as being 
an affordable professional development 
experience for so many new professionals. 
Think 2008, Think Melbourne.

It is then on to A LIA  Information O nline in 
Sydney in January 2009. The trade exhibition 
is almost fully booked and earlybird 
registrations have now opened. W e are
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pleased to have announced that Senator 
Stephen Conroy, M inister for Broadband, 
Com m unications and the Digital Economy, 
w ill be opening the conference on 20th 
January 2009.

Member Survey -  get ready with your 
thoughts and suggestions
This year we w ill be conducting the first 
com prehensive survey of personal and 
institutional members in many years. ALIA  
has com m issioned InSync Surveys (form ally 
Rodski) to conduct this survey over the 
coming months. It w ill be a time to hear 
your v iews and perspectives. The Board of 
Directors and National O ffice staff w elcom e 
your input, w hich w ill provide important 
strategic perspectives for the next few years. 
It's also an opportunity to think about what 
you'd like to see, what's working w e ll, what 
positive experiences you have had with 
A LIA  staff, groups and committees and the 
immense volunteer capacity and potential 
of our organisation. In many D irectlines 
and in many forums I have said "ALIA  is 
its members", so when you complete the 
survey, consider the capacity and future of 
all 6000+ A LIA  members. Think about the 
services that you and your staff appreciate the 
most, the training you need to support your 
professional development, how A LIA  can 
com m unicate w ith you more effectively and 
the events that you would like ALIA  groups 
and committees to organise. You might also 
like to suggest ways that A LIA  can 'go green' 
as per the theme of this inCite.

International School Library Month
International School 
Library Month is 
celebrated every year 
in October.This year's 
theme is Literacy 
and learning at your 
school library, h ttp :// 
w w w . i a s l - o n l i n e . 
org /events /is lm /

Farewell and thank you
A LIA  thanks our Managing Editor, Fiona 
Edwards for her work, particularly on inCite, 
over this past year. Fiona has moved on from 
A LIA , and we look forward to announcing 
her replacement in the near future.

Sue H utley
ALIA Executive Director 
sue.hutley@alia.org.au
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Assistant Director 
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Robyn EUard •
Assistant Director 
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Assistant Director 
Business Support 
02 6215 8220 
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• L o c a l  L i a i s o n  
O f f i c e r s

LLOs are ALIA representatives in 
each state/territory. Their duties 
include being a point of contact 
for members and non-members.

ACT: Robyn El lard
02 6215 8250 
robyn.ellard@alia.org.au

NSW: Niki Kallenberger 
.0408 818 028
niki.kallenberger@alia.org.au

NT: Jayshree Mamtora 
0416 366 634
jayshree.mamtora@alia.org.au

QLD: Claudia Davies 
0407 964 967 
claudia.davies@alia.org.au

SA: Jeannine Hooper 
0437 167 050
jeannine.hooper@alia.org.au

TAS: Sally Murdoch
03 6234 7002 
sally.murdoch@alia.org.au

V|C: Margie Anderson 
03 9315 1090
margie.anderson@alia.org.au

WA: Natarsha Larment 
0448 881 630
natarsha.larment@alia.org.au
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